
 

                       

   
        

       SPRING INTO ACTION BY DONATING BLOOD! 
 

When: May 1st from 8:00am to 1:00pm 
 
 

Where: Gymnasium 
 
 

How: To sign up to donate, contact Mrs. Polowy or sign up in the  

Cafeteria during lunch.  
 

What: All 16 year olds need a signed parental consent form day of donation. 

All donors will need a photo ID. 
 

Why: Your 1 donation can help save up to 4 lives! 
 

The Mississippi Valley Regional Blood Center is the sole provider of blood products to Perry Memorial Hospital.  
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